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We wrapped up third quarter this week! We are starting the last
quarter of school that your students will be at St. Mary’s. It’s a little
sad, but we have a very exciting 4th quarter ahead of us: Spring
break, St. Louis trip, 8th grade dance, SMS dance, and graduation.
Be watching for information.
Report cards will be sent home next Thursday, March 21. As the
weather warms up, this is a gentle reminder to make sure that
students have shorts that are school appropriate in length and fit,

along with a belt each day.

This past weekend we had a terrific turn out at the City Lights-Grand Fiesta! A HUGE shout
out to the chairmen, Whitney Hamm and Abraham Naas and their team for a wonderful and
profitable event! Thanks to all of you who purchased a ticket, donated items or your time in
any way! The students will benefit greatly from your generosity.

Show Me Dough Fundraiser–If you submitted orders, please pick up your orders at dismissal
next Monday, March 18 in the Parish Center. Thank you for your support–From Mrs. Stevens

SMS Trivia Night- Get a team of six together and try your hand at Movie, TV, Music & Sports
Trivia on Saturday, April 8. Sign-in is at 6pm and trivia starts at 7:15pm at the Elks. Contact
Eric Ikemire with questions or to sign up a team. This was a BLAST last year!

Next Week in Class
Math- Finish Chapter 7- Transformations
Social Studies- Topic 13-2 Social Change
English - Flowers for Algernon, Prob./Sol. Essay, Grammar
Science - Drifting Continents, Plate Tectonics
Religion - Lent and Stations of the Cross

Calendar of Events
March 15-End of 3rd Quarter
March 25-April 1-Spring Break/Washington D.C Trip!
April 1-2- 8th grade trip to St. Louis
April 2-Classes resume
April 4- Spring picture day
April 17-4th Qtr Midterm
May 3- SMS Dance
May 16- 8th grade graduation


